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 On July 16, 2020, Rockingham Planning Commission (Rockingham) filed an 
application to renew its registration as a provider of electric aggregation service. 
Rockingham’s currently-effective registration expires on August 14, 2020. 
 
 Staff has reviewed the application and has determined that the filing is complete 
and the application meets the requirements for registration under N.H. Code Admin. 
Rules Puc 2000.  Staff therefore recommends that Rockingham’s application to renew its 
registration as a provider of electric aggregation service be approved, effective August 
14, 2020, for a term of 2 years. 
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